
14. Internal Auditor for 2022-23 Accounts 
 

The Council’s regular internal auditor is not available to carry out the audit for 
this year. A suitably experienced, eligible replacement has been found and 
their appointment is recommended.  
 
The recommend person is Becx Carter who has 16 years’ experience of working 
as a clerk, manages 8 councils and is CiLCA qualified. She has agreed to carry 
out the audit for a fee of £50 which is in line with what we were already paying 
and is within the budget. 
 


